ACTION: A discussion on the development of the 2015 land use projections for the 2014-2015 milestones will be included on the April 8th WQGIT agenda.  

FOLLOW UP:  On the 2/6 milestones conference call, the following decisions were reached by the workgroup and were presented to the WQGIT during the 3/11 call by Suzanne Trevena: 

1. Background conditions includes projected land use, animal numbers and septic numbers for a given year.

1. All jurisdictions agreed that milestones should be developed and evaluated on the same background conditions.

1. The 2012-2013 numeric milestones (i.e. input decks) were developed using 2010 background conditions.  All jurisdictions agreed that the progress for the 2012-2013 numeric milestones should be evaluated using 2010 background conditions.

1. Future numeric milestones with be developed and evaluated using the out year for the milestone period. (i.e. 2014-2015 will use 2015 background conditions, 2016-2017 will use 2017 background conditions).

1. The above decisions will require that out year projections for background conditions be developed with enough time for jurisdictions to review the conditions prior to development of new milestones.  

1. The decisions of the milestone workgroup are only through the year 2017.  This does not impact decisions for milestones or background conditions beyond 2017. 

